
 

Siyisgaas to Bow Valley Historical Society and Fluor and Trees Canada, 
the Lands Administration Portfolio has received a number of donations 

of trees for community planting, such as the following: 
- Balsam Poplar  

- Saskatoonberry  
- Dwarf Birch  

 
If you are interested in having trees planted around 

your residence, please contact  the Lands Admin Team 
with the following information no later than Thursday 

October 17, 2024 at 12:00 pm: 
Your Name, Address, Phone/email, # Trees, Location  

 
Conservation Department: 

Kathleen.dodginghorse@tsuutina.com 
OR 

L.E.R.D. Department: 
Marcie.meguinis@tsuutina.com 

 
*LIMITED TREES AVAILABLE* 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE

For anyone on the Nation who may own any of the cattle below, 
please ensure fence lines are intact as these cattle are loose. Contact 
information below.

Shad Manywounds
Conservation Manager
587-437-8814


